Mathew Sprott

From: Mark Jenkins <Mark.Jenkins@environment.gov.au>

Sent: Thursday, 15 May 2014 10:07 AM

To: Mathew Sprott

Cc: Nathan Harris

Subject: Revised mine plan for Drayton South Coal Project [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED]
Matthew

As discussed in our phone conversation this morning the Department has not identified any new water resource
issues arising from the revised/retracted Drayton South Coal Project Mine Plan that you emailed to us on 11 April
2014.

Regards

Mark Jenkins

EPBC Assessment Officer
NSW Section
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